
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 9

SUBJECT: 
Bid Number B-1682; Heavy Duty Equipment Rental Services Agreement with H&E Equipment Services, Inc. in 
a Total Amount Not to Exceed $30,000; $10,000 Annually for a (3) Three-Year Period to Provide Rental of 
Heavy Duty Equipment. (Citywide) (For Possible Action; Recommendation – Approve and Award) 
REQUESTED BY:
Dale Daffern, Director of Public Works

WARD:
 (Citywide)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Award Bid Number B-1682 and Approve Heavy Duty Equipment Rental Services Agreement with H&E 
Equipment Services, Inc. in a total amount not to exceed $30,000.00; $10,000.00 annually for a three-year 
period.

FISCAL IMPACT:  
Amount: $10,000.00
Explanation: This will be funded from PW-Building Maintenance and Flood 
Account 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
100-160163-430625

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Bid B-1682 was conducted on December 6, 2022 to award a contract that will allow for short term rentals of 
large equipment for different situations that arise annually for Citywide projects including emergencies as 
well as Flood and Development control. This project was competitively bid under Bid B-1682, and H&E 
Equipment Services was selected as one of the 7 vendors with the lowest overall responsible, responsive bids 
for each of the line items in the Bid.

Heavy Equipment is a critical necessity for the City in order to meet daily objectives to maintain safe roadway 
conditions and to maintain flood channels and detention. The City needs to have multiple choices to meet 
the needs as they arise.  If equipment is not available by the lowest bidder, then City will utilize the next 
available lowest vendor in line who can provide the heavy duty equipment.

Heavy equipment rental fees for the City used for the flood maintenance program is reimbursed by the Clark 
County Regional Flood Control District.

 
CIP No. Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Responsible Fiscal Management, Quality Municipal Services, Safe and Livable 
Community
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PREPARED BY: 

Dale Daffern, Director of Public Works

Respectfully Submitted

Ryann Juden,
City Manager

MEETING DATE: 

June 21, 2023


